[bookmark: _GoBack]Writing Instruction in the Disciplines (WID) Committee
November 21, 2019
3:30 pm, DuSable Room, University Union

Present: Brian Locke (chair), Magdelyn Helwig (ex-officio), Kim McClure, Doug LaFountain, Jena Gardner
Absent: Amy Mossman (ex-officio), Lorri Kanauss, Earlynn Lauer, Joel Gruver, Anna Valeva

1. Call to order: The meeting was called to order at 3:30 pm.  It was observed that no actionable items that require voting will be taken up during this meeting, since a quorum of voting members was not reached. 

2. Subcommittee Reports:  Both the Web Resources Subcommittee and the Workshop and Outreach Subcommittee met on November 14.  The minutes from these meetings were shared by LaFountain and McClure, respectively.  The Web Resources Subcommittee will work with Annette Hamm to implement several revisions to the WID website, both in organization and content.  The Workshop and Outreach Subcommittee will be planning a WID roundtable workshop in the spring, possibly with an online component that could be housed on WesternOnline and would be accessible to WID faculty. Helwig will share an existing WesternOnline course that had been offered in the past to see if any of that material might be relevant for this new venture.  This subcommittee will also be working on identifying WID instructors who have a particularly strong inclination toward supporting the teaching of writing within their respective departments.  

3. Old Business:  Locke reported that no WID courses were overenrolled this Fall 2019 semester.

4. New Business:  
· Locke is in the process of identifying the list of current WID faculty.
· Two items were brought up for general discussion, without any particular action.  First, Helwig mentioned that the Writing Program has reached out to certain departments, particularly those with a large number of majors, to develop disciplinary-specific ENG 180 sections that would serve as preparation for WID courses in those programs.  It was observed by Locke that Y courses with a writing component could also potentially benefit from collaboration with the Writing Program.  Second, McClure observed that some writing-intensive programs could benefit from WID courses at all levels, namely 100-, 200-, 300- and 400-level WID courses.  Locke mentioned that certain programs do require multiple WID courses, and that departments do have the freedom to implement such requirements if it supports their curricular goals.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:25 pm.

Respectfully, 
Doug LaFountain
